Dear Parents, Students and Staff,

The devastation caused by the earthquake in Haiti this week is almost impossible to comprehend. News coverage has brought into our homes the tragedies suffered by so many in this impoverished nation.

Around the globe, people are responding with an outpouring of help. The Mariemont City School District community is eager to join this effort. We will be collecting relief funds at each school office.

If you would like to participate, please send or drop off your donation to your school office, ATTN: Haiti Relief. (Please make checks payable to Mariemont City Schools and put Haiti Relief in the memo line.) On January 29, 2010, a check for the total amount collected will be forwarded to the International Response Fund of the American Red Cross representing the combined contributions of parents, students and staff members.

If you have any questions regarding this effort, please contact Betsy Porst, district communications coordinator at boorst@mariemontschools.org.

Sincerely,

Paul W. Imhoff

Paul W. Imhoff Superintendent Mariemont City Schools 513.272.7500 (phone) 513.527.3436 (fax)